
 
MINUTES of MEETING of BUTE AND COWAL AREA COMMITTEE held by SKYPE  

on TUESDAY, 1 DECEMBER 2020  
 

 
Present: Councillor Bobby Good (Chair) 

 
 Councillor Jim Anderson 

Councillor Gordon Blair 
Councillor Jim Findlay 
 

Councillor Audrey Forrest 
Councillor Yvonne McNeilly 
Councillor Alan Reid 
 

Attending: Stewart Clark – Marine Operations Manager 
Stuart McLean – Committee Manager 
Sharon MacDonald – Community Development Officer 
Stewart Clark – Marine Operations Manager 
David Mitchell – Head Teacher of Dunoon Grammar School 
Louise Nicol – Head Teacher of Rothesay Academy 
Colin Fulcher – Rothesay Townscape Heritage Project Officer 
Claire Hallybone – Dunoon Conservation Area Regeneration Scheme Project 
Officer 
Kristin Gillies – Senior Service Planning Manager, HSCP 
Iain Cameron – Scottish Fire & Rescue Service 
Rodden Shaw – Scottish Fire & Rescue Service 
Kenny Matheson – Convener, Dunoon Community Council 
Megan Bonar – Dunoon Observer 

 
 







 8. SECONDARY SCHOOL REPORTS  
 

 (a) Dunoon Grammar School  

  The Head Teacher of Dunoon Grammar School took the committee through a 
progress update report on the school’s achievements for the 2020 session.  
 
Decision 
 
The Bute and Cowal Area Committee;  
 
1. noted the contents of the report; and 

 
2. commended the work being done by the school, particularly in response to 

the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
(Reference: Report by Head Teacher, Dunoon Grammar School, dated 1 December 
2020, submitted) 
 

 (b) Rothesay Joint Campus  

  The Head Teacher of Rothesay Academy took the committee through a progress 
update report on the schools achievements for the 2020 session.  
 
Decision 
 
The Bute and Cowal Area Committee;  
 
1. noted the contents of the report; and 
 
2. commended the work being done by the school, particularly in response to 

the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
(Reference: Report by Head Teacher, Rothesay Academy, dated 1 December 2020, 
submitted) 
 

 9. ARGYLL AND BUTE HSCP ANNUAL PERFORMANCE 

 



 (a) Rothesay TH (Townscape Heritage) - Year 3 Update  

  



distributed to the poor of Kilfinan’ with all residents residing within the PA21 post code are 



The Bute and Cowal Area Committee agreed to award £500 to the applicant. 
 
(Reference: Report by Executive Director with responsibility for Legal and Regulatory 
Support dated 1 December 2020, submitted) 
 
The Chair spoke regarding the sad passing of Provost and Councillor Len Scoullar, and 
the Committee noted his contribution to the Bute and Cowal Area Committee was 
appreciated and he would be missed from all future meetings. 
 


